

Bieutenant Governor of British Columbia

July 13, 2015

Mr. Bruce Mason Words@Work 1025 Pat Burns Ave Gabriola Island BC V0R 1X2

Dear Mr. Mason:

I very much enjoyed visiting the Community Health Centre and meeting the many large hearts who gave of themselves to bring it into existence. It's not often that you see a project with such resounding success, but I'm so glad that you and the people of Gabriola Island were the ones to benefit.

I've been meaning to write to thank you for the copy of your book titled <u>Our Clinic</u>, which is an insightful read. The story behind the clinic is remarkable and well-told and you have my thanks for your support of it and the lovely community you are so blessed to be a part of.

Again, thank you and best wishes.

Judith I Guichon

Yours sincerely,

The Honourable Judith Guichon, OBC Lieutenant Governor of British Columbia